
Come join the 

Sacred Heart Dinner Club 
No meetings to attend!  No dinners to cook! 

 

                 
 

How the Club Works 
  

The Sacred Heart Dinner Club with its 135 members is the biggest fundraiser for our Church.  Despite the 

challenges brought on by the pandemic, this year’s dinner club  was a huge success.  We had a lot of big winners 

including our own Sacred Heart Church which received $10,000 and another $1,000 for those in our Bloomfield 

community who are hungry. 

The Dinner Club is easy to join and is fun.  There are no meetings.  By joining our Dinner Club, its membership 
increases which will result in a larger donation to our parish and our neighboring community.  
 
During the year, we have monthly drawings where one member receives a $50 cash prize and three members 
each receive a $25 cash prize. At the end of the “ Club” year in October, members who have fulfilled their 
financial obligation  are invited to the annual dinner. Included with your dues is the cost of the dinner and a 
chance to win cash prizes totaling $3,000, including a grand prize of $900! It will be a fun filled night with great 
hors d'oeuvres, cocktails and delicious food with live entertainment.   There also will be a 50/50 drawing and 
chances to win exciting gift bags!  
 
Annual Dues are $168.  Payments can be made in any increment comfortable for you, in full at one time, 
quarterly payments of $42, monthly payments of $14, or any amount which works for you. Please make 
checks payable to “Sacred Heart Dinner Club”. 

 
Feel free to contact one of our Dinner Club Chairpersons with your questions. 

 Renee Santos: 860-233-4112        Susan Strait: 860-286-9202            
 
NEW MEMBERS ONLY.   
 
I/We would like to join the Sacred Heart Dinner Club for the 2021 session. 
 
Name: ___________________________________  Phone #  _________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ Town: _________________ Zip ________ 
 
Email:____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Drop off in the Dinner Club box in the back of the church or at the Parish Office. 
                                                      


